
Greetings Parents!

We are excited to announce that during the 2023-2024 school year students who are

participating in Marching Band at East Paulding High School are eligible to receive the

Georgia required high school credits for PE and Health. PE credit is awarded from

participation in exercise resulting for our marching season and the Health credit is

awarded after students complete an online Health class via Canvas. A major

component of the Health Class is completing the Georgia Department of Drivers

Services Drug and Alcohol Awareness Program (GaDOE eADAP). Students will register

while in the Health Class for eADAP and complete the requirements online.

● Personal Fitness Credit is awarded for student participation in marching band.

● Participation in marching band is required to receive this credit. Students who

do not participate in the marching band will not be enrolled in this course.

● Completion of the Canvas course is due in mid-December.

● Students register as part of the Health Class for the eADAP through GA DDS

● Completion of the eADAP program is required to receive Health Credit

● Students will have access to the class at the beginning of band camp and it is

encouraged for all students to complete all coursework before school starts.

Parents, we encourage you to monitor your student’s progress through Canvas. The

majority of our health content will be delivered online; sometimes it is helpful for

parents to help their child remember to complete the coursework.

Students will be automatically enrolled through their participation in the marching

band. Parents, please contact Mr. Robichaux if you have any questions.


